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Zoom Cloud Recording Retention Policy 

Recall that in May, we announced a NEW Zoom cloud recording retention policy to effectively 

manage available storage. In early July, Zoom cloud recordings older than 180 days began 

automatically moving to Zoom account holders' trash folders where they remain for 30 days. 

Recordings that need to be retained should be moved to One Drive or stored on a local storage 

drive. Please see "Manage and Archive Zoom Cloud Recordings". 

PLEASE NOTE: The 180-day policy will be a rolling deletion. Each day, additional cloud 

recordings will be moved to the trash if they are older than 180 days. In your Zoom web portal 

under "Recordings", users will see the number of days until a cloud recording is moved to "trash". 

Users will receive an email notification from "Zoom <no-reply@zoom.us>" 7 days before 

permanent deletion. Please contact ltcsupport with any questions. 

 

 

Faculty Retreat Reminder! 

https://clarion.edu/about-clarion/computing-services/learning-technology-center/zoom-video-conferencing/zoom-cloud-storage.html
mailto:ltcsupport@clarion.edu


Don't forget to RSVP for the Annual Faculty Retreat - AUGUST 12, 

2021 - Back to the Future: 4R Success! Reconnect with your 

colleagues for coffee at 8:30 a.m. with sessions beginning at 9:00 a.m. We 

will be in-person in Carlson 215 or join us virtually! 

RSVP to ltcsupport@clarion.edu. Be sure to indicate if you wish to attend 

virtually, otherwise we will assume your presence. 

  

 

Teaching Online Certification Course - August 

The August session of the ‘Teaching Online Certification Course’ will begin August 2, 

2021. November will be the last session offered for the year. 

This 4-week, online course was recertified by Quality Matters in November 2020 and provides 

instructors with a student's perspective taking an online course, guidance on designing a quality 

online course, and instructions for using various D2L tools. 

Please see the TOCC web page for more information and email LTC Support to register. 

  

 

D2L News and Reminders 

FALL 2021 COURSE SHELLS: The D2L Fall 2021 course shells are available. Remember to use 

the tabbed navigation in your My Courses area to locate Fall 2021. Semesters are grouped in 

descending order. 

 

ASSIGNMENTS REMINDER: The D2L Assignments tool evaluation experience has been 

available as "Opt-In" since May. The new evaluation format will be ON for everyone - with NO 

'opt-out' ability - with the D2L monthly update August 20. Please review the changes under the 

May 2021 release note section on the D2L updates page and OPT-IN now. 

RUBRICS UPDATE: Ability to print rubrics - navigate to Assessments > Rubrics and 

select Preview from the rubric dropdown. The Print Rubric option appears in the upper right 

corner. 

mailto:ltcsupport@clarion.edu
https://clarion.edu/about-clarion/computing-services/learning-technology-center/instructional-design/teaching-online-certification-course.html
mailto:ltcsupport@clarion.edu
mailto:ltcsupport@clarion.edu
https://clarion.edu/about-clarion/computing-services/learning-technology-center/d2l/d2l-updates.html#row-d13e128


DISCUSSION/GROUPS UPDATE: Updates to the Groups tool give instructors the ability to use 

D2L Discussions for private journaling between instructor and individual students. (PDF) 

 

UPCOMING 

• RETURN TO CAMPUS - Classroom Updates 

• LECTURE CAPTURE - Enhancements 

Watch for details! More information and training opportunities to follow in August 9 newsletter. 
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